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Calendar Tracker
Substance Intake Log

Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.

Instructions

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/75002067941?pwd=c4XTnQqPedJd2iCxQWIIFj3m7lIUuR.1


1

8

15

2

9

16

3

10

17

4

11

18

5

12

19

6

13

20

7

14

21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FR IDAY SATURDAYSUNDAY

F EBRUARY
2025Calendar Tracker

Substance Intake Log

N O T E

Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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MAY
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Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.

Instructions

Calendar Tracker
Substance Intake Log

N O T E



3

10

17

4

11

18

5

12

19

6

13

20

7

14

21

8

1

15

22

9

2

16

23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FR IDAY SATURDAY

J U LY
2025

Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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31

Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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31

Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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Check the circle to record any
substances you've consumed
today. Use the notes section to
document the triggers or reasons
associated with the consumption.
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